Gilliam, Allen

From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 12:03 PM

To: Leon Ryan (Iryan@southernaluminum.com); Colleen Tuggle
(ctuggle@southernaluminum.com)

Cc: '‘Bernie K. Finch'; 'mwws@sbcglobal.net'

Subject: ARO0043613_Southern Aluminum ARP001059 Jan 2012 Corrective Action Plan reply_
20120125

Mr. Ryan,

In answer to ADEQ’s 1/12/12 e-correspondence, Southern Aluminum’s corrective action plan (CAP) was received (via
Finch Environmental) and determined to be an acceptable approach in determining the source of your Zinc excursions
even though the wastewater collected/analyzed will not be representative of what is actually batch discharged every 3
or 4 months to the City’s collection system. The sampling regime described in that CAP may very well identify your
major source of Zinc. It is hoped once that source is identified, it can be reduced or entirely eliminated bringing your
facility back into compliance with the Metal Finishing standards in 40 CFR 433.17.

The other two (2) regulatory deficiencies were also adequately addressed.
Please keep this office apprised of the efforts/conclusions of your CAP.

Please keep in mind the Federal Pretreatment Regulations under 40 CFR 403 and the Metal Finishing Standards under 40
CFR 433.17 are implemented and enforced nationwide. ADEQ is required to implement and enforce these Metal
Finishing standards equally across the State as they are nationwide.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

Ec: Russell Thomas/City of Magnolia Wastewater Manager
Bernie Finch/Finch Environmental

From: Bernie K. Finch [mailto:bkfinch@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2012 1:31 PM

To: Gilliam, Allen

Cc: Colleen Tuggle; Bernie Finch

Subject: Southern Aluminum Company, Inc., Pretreatment Tracking Number ARPO01059

Allen,

Please find attached to this message a letter which represents a corrective action plan for Southern Aluminum
Compan. The original document will follow and be sent to your office by regular U.S. Mail.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bernie K. Finch



Finch Environmental, PLC

9 Heritage Park Circle

North Little Rock, AR 72116
Telephone/Facsimile: 501.771.6940
bkfinch@sbcglobal.net
www.finchenvironmental.com

cc Colleen Tuggle, Southern Aluminum
FE File



